July 23, 2020
YRRLC

Meeting of the BoD
3:00

Present: Dan O’Neil, Harold Riensche, Greg Holt, Tim Wogamon, Kathleen Whittenberger, by telephone
The Board discussed the state of the roads after the recent completion of this summer’s roadwork.
The consensus was that a few areas needed some additional attention and that the contractor would be

contacted.

A few issues with landowners and non compliance with the Covenants were also discussed. Let-
ters will be written, and additional actions to be taken, if necessary, were listed.

Calls will be made to Landowners who seem to be not addressing weeds on their property as per
State law. Spraying these weeds is not the obligation of the Corporation, but of the Landowners.

Recent changes to the Covenants will be registered with the County.
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:36.

Kathleen Whittenberger
Secretary Treasurer



